
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At Benwick Primary School, we know how important learning to read and reading 

to learn is. We want every child to be a reader and to develop a love of reading. 

We know that being a reader will make a significant difference to their 

education now and in the future. 

As part of Reading for Pleasure at Benwick Primary School, I will be setting 

monthly reading challenges for your child to complete at home. You will find 

these on the reading page of our school website. The first challenges have been 

set! 

On the school website, you will also find information and resources to help 

support your child with reading at home, and ways of creating a love for reading. 

For further information, please look at the website. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Miss Wakefield 

English Lead 

 

 

Benwick Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Talbot 
www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk 

 

High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs PE15 0XA 
 01354 677266   office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 


